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June 25, 2015 
 
 
 

 
TREES CLARIFICATION – EASTERN COURIER MESSENGER 

 
The “Ancient red gum facing the axe” headline that appeared in the Eastern Courier 
Messenger on 24/6/2015 was incorrect, with the Brown Hill Keswick Creek 
Stormwater Project having made it clear that the two trees in question in the article do 
not have to be removed. 
 
Furthermore, any flood mitigation works in the vicinity of these prominent trees will be 
carefully managed to ensure their preservation. 
 
Terry Buss 
Project Chair, Brown Hill Keswick Creek Stormwater Project 
 
 
 

 
 
  


